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Bealls among the stores set to fill former H-E-B

Former Flour Bluff store will also have Jack in the Box

By Elvia Aguilar
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CORPUS CHRISTI — The H-E-B plus! grand opening in July is just one of many signs Flour Bluff is growing.

Chris Cox, an Austin-based developer who purchased the previous Flour Bluff H-E-B location at 10241 South Padre Island Drive, confirmed Thursday he will bring a Bealls department store and other businesses to that location.

The 69,000-square-foot building was built in 1982 and was listed for sale at $4.8 million. Lynann Pinkham, a broker with NAI Cravey Real Estate Services, Inc., said the building’s location in the growing Flour Bluff community was ideal for the developer.

“He will be bringing more retail and services to the area,” Pinkham said.

Cox confirmed Jack in the Box, a T-Mobile retail store and a Dollar Tree discount store were among the confirmed tenants. More tenants would be announced at a later date, he said.

H-E-B opened its 142,410-square-foot Plus store across the street to accommodate the additional customers the Flour Bluff store received from Padre Island.

Pinkham confirmed that another former H-E-B location, at the corner Saratoga Road and Everhart Road, was still on the market for $6 million. H-E-B left that location in 2005 when it opened the chain’s first Plus store nearby, on Saratoga near South Staples Street.

“We have an interested person, but the contract has not been finalized,” she said, “therefore we have kept the property on the market.”
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